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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Mr. President,

My delegation, thanks the delegation of Norway for the presentation of its national report
We have the following observations and recommendations:

1) We remain deeply concerned over the rise in xenophobic, supremacist and radical right- wing sentiments across the globe and in this case in Norway. We recommend Norway to enact legislative and other necessary measures to counter these trends and to sufficiently sanction hate speech and xenophobia as well as Islamohobia which could lead to violence and attack against certain categories of people including migrants and followers of other religions. 

2) The ongoing discrimination and stigmatization against certain ethnic minorities need to be reversed urgently, including by providing the necessary access to education, housing and health care. In this regard, we recommend that Norway should ensure, both in law and in practice, that all minorities enjoy their full human righs, in particular the right of adequate access to employment, food, medical healthcare and cultural rights.

3) The high number of cases of rape and sexual violence against women and children in Norway is a matter of deep concern. We recommend that Norway should take appropriate measures to prevent sexual violence against women and children, including by reforming its criminal cod, where necessary. Effective criminal accountability for the perpetrators of such offences should constitute an essential element of such measures to be taken.

4) We are concerned over the recent policy by the Norwegian child welfare office to separate children from their families. In this respect, we recommend Norway to reconsider this practice and to recognize basic rights of the children belonging  to  ethnic minorities, especially Muslims and Roma communities.

I thank you.
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